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  February 20, 2024 
 
 
Honorable Catherine R. Connors 

 
 

 
 RE:  Docket No 24-033 
 
Dear Justice Connors: 
 
 At its February 16, 2024 meeting, the Committee on Judicial Conduct 
reviewed a complaint filed against you by Thomas Cox, Esq. asserting that you 
should have recused yourself in the cases of Finch v. U.S. Bank and J.P. Morgan 
Chase Acquisition Corp. v. Camille J. Moulton.  A copy of Attorney Cox’s complaint 
with supporting documents is enclosed.  The Committee requests that you respond 
to the allegations contained in Attorney Cox’s complaint within the next 30 days.   
 
 We look forward to receiving your response at the address set forth above.   
 
  Sincerely, 

   
  John A. McArdle, III 
  Committee Counsel 
 




